
FAQ n.127228

FAQs:
Aircrew Training and Licensing , Brexit

Question:
The UK CAA is developing a simplified application and validation
procedure for recent holders of UK-issued Part FCL licenses. Does EASA
plan to implement a similar application and validation procedure for
recent holders of EASA licenses?

Answer:
Source: UK CAA

For the time being, there is no plan to develop a simplified application and
validation procedure. Accordingly, any validation or conversion of a UK issued
license should be done in accordance with Commission Delegated Regulation (EU)
No 2020/723

Last updated:
07/05/2021

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/127228
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